ILLINOIS ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY

1021 NORTH GRAND AVENUE EAST, P.O. BOX 19276, SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62794-9276 * (217) 782-3397
PAT QUINN, GOVERNOR ’ JOHN J. Kim, INTERIM DIRECTOR

217/782-0610

E:

McHenry County DOT
Joseph Korpalski, Jr.
16111 Nelson Rd.
Woodstock, IL 60098

Re: McHenry County DOT -- Municipal Separate Storm Sewer System
Notice of Coverage Under General Permit - NPDES Permit No. ILR400264 -- McHenry County

Dear NPDES Permittee:

We have received your Notice of Intent and have determined that storm water discharges from your municipal separate
storm sewer system are appropriately covered by the attached NPDES general permit issued by the Agency.

This permit as issued covers Notice of Intent requirements, storm water management plan requirements, and monitoring,
recordkeeping and reporting requirements. Attached is an Annual Inspection form that you must complete and submit to
the Agency by the first day of June for each year that this permit is In effect. You may also submit the Annual Inspection
form electronically to epa.ms4annualinsp@illinois.gov.

Failure to meet any portion of the permit could result in civil and/cr criminal penalties. The Agency is ready and willing to
assist you in interpreting any of the conditions of the permit as they relate to your municipal separate storm sewer system,

Your municipal separate storm sewer system was aufomatically covered by this permit 30 days after your Notice of Intent
application was received by the Agency pursuant to the General Storm Water Permit for M54’s, Part 1.D.3. The Agency
realizes that you may have implemented part of your program, however, we have reviewed your application for any
deficiencies and applicability of the generat permit versus an individual permit. The final determination is that the general
permit is applicable to your system.

This letter shows your permit number below your narme.- Please reference this number in all future correspondence.
Should you have any questions concerning the permit, please contact the Permit Section at 217/782-0610 or at the above
address.

Alan Keller, P.E.
Manager, Permit Section
Division of Water Pollution Control

cc: DesPlaines Region, Billing Unit

4302 N. Main §t, Rockford, IL 61103 (815)987.7760 9511 Harrison §t., Des Plaines, IL 60016 (847)294-4000

595 S, State, Elgin, IL. 60123 (847)608-3131 5407 N. University St, Arbor 113, Peoria, IL 61614 (309)693-5462
2125 S, First 51, Champaign, IL 61820 (217)278-5800 2309 W. Moin St,, Sulte 116, Morjon, IL 62959 (618)993-7200
2009 Mall 1., Callinsville, IL 62234 (618)344-5120 100 W. Randolph, Suite 11-300, Chicago, IL 60601 {312)814-6026

PLEASE PRINT ON RECYCLED PAPER




